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March 14, 2017     [emailed to ] 

 

 

 

Amy McGreal 

 

 

Dear Ms. McGreal: 

 

This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 

Act. Your request was received on March 7, 2017. 

 

You have requested copies of any and all correspondence and all documents related to and 

including any Debt Reduction Plan submitted by Thornton Township High School district from 

1990 through today. 

 

We have no correspondence to provide in response to your request. The Deficit Reduction Plans 

the district was required to fill out from 2007 (14-016-2050-17) and 2016 (07-016-2050-17) are 

available at the following link: ftp://ftpfinance.isbe.net/SDB/.    
 

If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Colette McCarty 

Assistant General Counsel 
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